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Ministry Award Nominations are Open! 
 

Dear Parishioners,  

 

Each year, for the last 38 years, the Metropolis of Boston has held 
a Ministry Awards Celebration which honors an exemplary            
individual from each of the 62 parishes.  

 

The person who is honored with this award is one who is involved 
in one or more of our church ministries, is a steward of the church, 
and, if physically able, attends church services on a regular basis.  

 

We are inviting you to nominate one or more parishioners for the 
Ministry Award. Nomination slips will be located in the Narthex. If 
you would like to make a nomination, please fill out the slip(s) and      
deposit them in the slotted box.  

 

Nominations are open and will close at the end of Liturgy on 
March 16th  

 

Names will be brought to the March 20st Parish Council     
meeting for discussion and a vote. The 2025 honoree(s) will be 
announced on Sunday, March 23rd. 


